
3 August 2020  WTJ18-209 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Will Hodgkinson 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2124 

William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 

 

RE: STATE SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT (SSD 9552) APPLICATION FOR PROPOSED 
WAREHOUSE, LOGISTICS AND INDUSTRIAL FACILITIES HUB 

 
PROPERTY AT: 657-769 MAMRE ROAD, KEMPS CREEK (LOT 34 DP 1118173, LOT X DP 421633, 

LOT 1 DP 1018318, LOT Y DP 421633 & LOT 22 DP 258414) 

 
 

Dear Will, 
 

Please find enclosed the Response to Submissions package, which contains the updated Response to 
Submissions Planning Report and supporting material in relation to SSD 9522. 

 

It is formally requested pursuant to Clause 55 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 
2000 that this State Significant Development (SSD) Application be amended. These amendments have been 

proposed following discussions with the NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment (DPIE) 
following ongoing consultation since the time the Proposed Development was exhibited in June 2019. 

 

We consider the information contained herein is sufficient to enable defemination of the SSD Application 
under delegation of the Minister. 

 
Should you wish to discuss further, please contact the undersigned.   

 

 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
 

Andrew Cowan  

Director  
Willowtree Planning Pty Ltd 

ACN 146 035 707 
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